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HB 324 “An Act relating to the Violent Crimes 

Compensation Board” 

Sponsor Statement 

House Bill 324 increases board membership flexibility.  The Violent Crimes Compensation 

Board has struggled at times to maintain an active and engaged physician as a board member.  

HB 324 would address this challenge by allowing the Governor to appoint either a nurse 

practitioner or a physician to the board.  

I ask for your consideration and support of HB 324.  
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